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Microglial Study:  
We need your help! 

Our study is aiming to learn about the brain changes 
that may explain why a person develops psychosis.   

  

 

 

 

 

 
All participants will be asked to return for a 
follow-up interview, MRI scan, and blood 
tests after 3 and 12 months 

 
You will be reimbursed for your 
time and travel costs 

 
If you are interested please contact: Steven Tahtalian on: 0439 695 386 Email: 

steven.tahtalian@unimelb.edu.au or Maria DiBiase maria.dibiase@unimelb.edu.au 

What is involved? 
• Research interview/assessment  

(3-4 hours) 

• Blood and saliva test (15 minutes)  

• PET scan of your brain (up to 2 hours) 

• MRI scan of your brain (1 hour) 

 

 

	
  


